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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Saturday, April 5th, 2025 
 
Mission Row, SA - We are thrilled to announce that we have implemented brand new equipment into 
our patrol vehicles. Equipment that is state of the art technology. We are officially entering the paper 
age of the 21st century. 
 
Effective immediately, law enforcement officers from all agencies will begin issuing physical copies 
of traffic citations right on the side of the road. These printed citations will include information 
regarding the stop, including: the location of the traffic stop, the make & model of the vehicle, a list 
of the traffic violations committed, the fine amount owed, and the law enforcement officer who 
wrote the citation. 
 
For over four years, we’ve made do with verbal warnings or digital entries that drivers never 
actually saw. But not anymore. We believe that this is a step towards better documentation and 
clearer communication with the public. 
 
If you find yourself getting pulled over, enjoy your freshly printed souvenir. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Respect, Integrity, Professionalism, and Excellence 


